BPA Meeting Minutes May 4, 2023
· Treasurers Report: Currently we have $25,000.  We still have approximately $5,000 in pending transactions  

· BPA presented two $1000 scholarships on May 3.  Congratulations to this year’s recipients Sophia Hook and Zoe Steele!

· 4th grade Farewell will be May 12

· End of year party is June 1.  There will be 5 different ‘stations’ with activities:

· Elementary gym – students will be making shirts
· Auditorium – Movie
· Outside (1) – playground
· Outside (2) – field games 
· Cafeteria – Ice cream treat

· Parent volunteers for the end of year party will be contacted by grade chairs.  Each grade should try to have about 5 or 6 volunteers. Please have lists turned in by 5/22

· Jaime Teal is stepping down from her role as Treasurer at the end of her term this school year.  There were no nominations to put for a vote, so the BPA board for next term is:
· Kelly Moracco, President
· Alyssa Polk, Vice President
· Megan Krepps, Treasurer
· Lisa Driscoll, Secretary

· If anyone is interested in taking on the role of President, please talk with Kelly.  She would like to step down after next school year and shadowing her over the next year would allow for a smooth transition.

· We discussed what changes parents would like to see in the future.  If you have any suggestions, please let a board member know.  The board will meet over the summer to make any amendments to the By Laws needed.  

· Finally, THANK YOU to everyone who has helped this year!  We try our best to make sure we are helping and leaving a positive impact on all of the kids, from kindergarten to seniors!
	 
